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5/5/2020 
 
Locker/Student Personal items return 
 
JAMS Families, 
 
We now have a plan for getting locker contents back to students.  We are going to return 
locker contents at the same time as Chromebooks and other school belongings are 
returned to us.  This will take place on May 28 from 10am to 6pm and on May 29 from 
7am to 2pm.  We will use the bus turnaround (back or East side of the building) for 7th 
grade exchanges and the front side (parent pick up loop) for the 8th graders. We are 
hopeful that yearbooks will be in and that we can include them with locker contents for 
students who ordered them.  If you have other items at that time, that need to be 
returned to school including library books, other teacher resources, uniforms, etc., 
please bring them along with your Chromebook.  
 
We are asking that NO ONE be sent to JAMS to drop off a Chromebook or pick up 
locker contents who would answer "YES" to the following questions: 

1. Have you in the past 14 days traveled to China, Iran, Japan, South Korea, 
Europe or been on a cruise? 

2. Have you in the past 14 days been in contact with someone diagnosed with or 
quarantined for COVID-19? 

3. Have you had a fever (temp greater than 100.4 degrees F) in the last 3 days? 
4. Do you have a cough? 
5. Do you have any shortness of breath? 

 
If you do have to answer yes to any of these questions, please send an email to 
jsiglin@masoncityschools.org so that other arrangements can be made to exchange 
Chromebooks and locker contents.   
 
For those of you who answered NO to the above 5 questions, to drop off a Chromebook 
and pick up locker contents for your 7th grade JAMS student, drive around the back side 
of JAMS as if you were going to the alternative school or the JAMS swimming pool.  This  
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is where the buses load and we will have a "drive thru" station set up on our bus loop. 
For 8th grade students, we will use the parent pick up loop on the front (West) side of 
the building. Specifically, we will have our “drive thru” set up in front of the ramp doors 
(door HH).   We ask that you remain in your vehicle the entire time.  We will get your 
student's name, and then get their locker contents to you while we collect your 
Chromebook (if you had checked one out) and any other items you may be returning.    
We will be exercising safe distancing, etc. Please let us know if you have any questions 
by calling the JAMs office at 421-4420 or by emailing jsiglin@masoncityschools.org or 
lcooling@masoncityschools.org. We appreciate your patience as we work through this 
difficult time.  Take care and stay safe. 
 
Sincerely,                                                            

      

Jerrold F. Siglin               Lori Cooling 
Principal       Associate Principal 
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